
 
 
 
 

Change of Date! 

VDF Public Hearing – The next Voting Districts Formation Public Hearing before the 
City Council previously scheduled for March 31, 2015 has been postponed due to a 
conflict with memorial services for former Whittier City Council Member Jere McDonald. 
The hearing will be rescheduled. 

To learn more about the VDF, review public submitted maps, see sample and proposed 
district maps, and submit your feedback, please visit www.cityofwhittier.org/vdf. 

____________________________________ 

In addition – an information Open House will still be held one hour prior to the public 
hearing in the City Hall lobby for review of the proposed district maps.  
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